
 

 
 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hereby give notice of our intention to hold a meeting with analysts and institutional 
investors on 25 November 2019 at 11:00 a.m., London time, for the purpose of reporting 
on the Strategic Update of the subsidiary TSB Bank Plc. 
 
The presentation will take place at the Andaz hotel, located at 40, Liverpool Street, in 
London and those interested can follow a live streaming of the event on the corporate 
website of Banco Sabadell (www.grupobancosabadell.com). 
 
On 25 November, from 10:30 a.m., London time, the documentation related to said 
Strategic Update will be released upon its submission to the National Securities Market 
Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores – CNMV). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
María José García Beato 
Secretary General 
 
Alicante, 21 November 2019 
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